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Tena koe Scott

Official Information Act Request

We refer to your email of 18 October 2022 in which you make a request for information
under the Official Information Act 1982 (01A) to the New Zealand Security Intelligence
Service (NZSIS). As the People and Capability team in the New Zealand Intelligence
Community (NZIC) is a shared function between the NZSIS and the Government

Communications Security Bureau (GCSB), the agencies have prepared ajoint response to
your request.

You have requested the following information:

Copies o1011 speech notes, toIkihg points ond presentotions (e. g. PowerPoint slides)
preporedfor the porn^IPOtion of NZSIS-GCSB Chief People OffIter SheIly Thornpson in lost
week!s New Zeolondlnstitute oilntelljgence Professionols Conference.

Response

Our Chief People Officer took part in a panel discussion at the New Zealand Institute of
Intelligence Professionals Conference on 13 October 2022. As this was a panel, she did not
prepare a speech but took along supporting information against questions provided in
advance, to participate in the panel discussion.

Please find the notes enclosed. She did not necessarily use all of these but they were
prepared for the panel.

Review

New Zealand
Security Intelligence
Service

DMS42-6-9790

Te Pa Whakamarumaru

If you wish to discuss this decision with us, please feelfree to contact
information CSb. ovt. nz or oia. rivac nzsis. ovt. nz.



You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision.
Information about how to make a complaint is available at WWW. ombudsman. arliament. nz
or freephone 0800 802602.
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Te Turnu Whakarae inO Te Tira Tiaki

Director-General of the GCSB
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Director-General of Security


